
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Mr. Brendan Cagney 

Historic Preservation/Planning & Development 

City of Detroit 

Coleman A. Young Municipal Center 

2 Woodward Ave., Suite 808 

Detroit, MI 48226 

 

 

RE:  4245 Fullerton COA Follow Up 

 

 

Dear Brendan, 

 

As discussed in prior communications with Joseph Kury in our office, the determination 

for the color choice at Ms. Duncan’s home was simply the color of her choosing.  As 

mentioned, this was an emergency install to prevent damage caused by a roof leak and we 

were not made aware of the HDC requirements. 

 

I respectfully request the commission’s consideration and approval for the homeowner’s 

choice in roof color.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Dave Coker 

Vice President 

Performance Remodeling 

Phone: (586) 991-8857 

Email: dcoker@pr2.global

 

14017 23 Mile Rd 

Shelby Township, MI 48315 

586.262.3700 

Fax 586.262.3702 

www.windowsroofingsiding.com 


